
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council of 17 November 2005 

3. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 Ms Linda Stewart, representing the South New Brighton Residents’ Association, was in 

attendance to update the Board on the Association’s recent activities.  In particular Ms Stewart 
focused on the desire to develop a heritage trail in South New Brighton and to protect and preserve 
the treescape along the proposed trail, and in particular at Pleasant Point Domain and Bligh’s Garden.  
Ms Stewart also noted the local community’s wish to receive some appropriate compensation for 
hosting the Ocean Outfall pipeline.  The Community Board Principal Adviser agreed to investigate this 
issue and report back to the Board. 

 
 The Board decided to hold a seminar meeting in early 2006 to discuss the possible establishment of 

a heritage trail along the Avon River from Bower Bridge to South Shore and that the South New 
Brighton Residents’ Association and other interested parties be invited to attend. 

 
 

Please Note
Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


